
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                                                 

       

 

  

   

   

 

   

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 
April 6, 2021 

Shooting Investigation 

Adams County, Colo. (April 6, 2021): 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public's assistance to identify suspects related to this 

incident. 

Detectives are investigating a drive-by shooting in the 7400 block of Locust Street. 

On April 5th, 2021, at approximately 8:30 p.m., deputies responded to a residence in the 7400 block of 

Locust Street regarding a shooting. Upon arrival, deputies observed evidence of a shooting and 

contacted the victim. A preliminary investigation revealed that the victim was inside the residence when 

the victim saw the windows in the front of the house break as several rounds penetrated the victim's 

house. An unknown vehicle sped away after firing the shots. No one was struck or injured during the 

shooting. 

The ACSO Laboratory and Crime Scene Team responded to the location to process the scene. Detectives 

also responded to the scene to interview witnesses, the victim, and others. This investigation is 

preliminary and ongoing. 

Members of the public are strongly encouraged to call the ACSO Detective Division or Metro Denver 

Crime Stoppers (720) 913-STOP with any tips or information. Callers can remain anonymous. 

--END--

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 

https://www.facebook.com/MetroCrimeStoppers/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVifWA9FYGXjO5Zy4yD2sso0mykaaFDc_CYMoz8bU5sBiNk1CapVmQOTUyc-nZAjocDdDgngVgNj5pVuKFc7gfCI-OHYliZvPsjg_g1fG0IaGot72bKoTLMg-ERPL8vpPzXSPb8Lfz_2wBE5Hzqsg7x&__tn__=kK-R
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